
Honored Board Members, 

 

I just reviewed the Sheriff's Office presentation entitled 'Cannabis  

Concerns 2021' which seems to be a slide show of entirely unregulated  

locations - but is solely labled 'Cannabis Concerns 2021', not  

'Unregulated Cannabis Concerns 2021' or 'Cartel Concerns 2021'.  It is  

my dearest hope that the images within this presentation are solely of  

unregulated locations and that such will be made clear within the  

talking portion. 

 

I would encourage the Board, Sheriff and the community at large, to move  

forward out of the 'Reefer Madness' days and into the 21st century by  

updating our language to discern between regulated and unregulated farms  

and markets as distinct and separate entities, especially in the  

presence of the larger public community. 

 

Clean, Regulated Cannabis farms deserve our support and encouragement as  

valid and essential members of the Mendocino Business Community. 

 

Thank you, 

 

H. Wordhouse 

Jackrabbit Ranch 

 

 


